
ATASCOCITA GROUP – CONSCIENCE MEETING – JULY 3, 2014 
 

1 
Minutes submitted by: Rosalie L.  

Rosalie L. opened the meeting at  7:15PM  Position  Name (X) Attendance  

with a moment of silence, followed by the Serenity   Secretary  Rosalie L.  

Prayer.   Asst. Secretary  Tammy  

  Treasurer John B.  

Rosalie L.  called for attendance  Asst. Treasurer    

  Steering Committee Catherine W.   

Eris D. read the Twelve Traditions   Frank F.  

   John T.B.   

Rosalie L. read minutes from previous meeting.   Sandi G.  

No corrections to be made to previous minutes    Sue W.  

    Jeff G.   

   GSR  Cheryl M.  

   Alt. GSR Susan R.   

   CFC Barry K.   

   Intergroup Rep. Kristina H.  

   Asst. Intergroup Rep.  David L.   

   Grapevine Rep. vacant  

   **A = absent 

TRUSTED SERVANTS REPORTS AS FOLLOWS 

Treasurer – given by John B. –  Total receipt were $2067.54 minus expenditures were $1833.69 equal $233.85 as positive net cash flow. 

Previous issue that was brought up regarding CFC contributions as unpaid was addresses and we are current with contributions.  

 

GSR – given by Cheryl M. –  District Inventory helpers are needed and will be posted. Delegates for SETA 

 

Steering Committee – given by John T.B. –  No to report. Sandi G. brought up that coffee pot needs to cleaned. 

 

CFC – given by Barry K. –  He and Eric D. took a mtg. to the correctional facility on 06/14. Eric D. attached the CFC Facility monthly 

mtg. and gave financial synopsis of contribution made at Dirstrict level. CFC Round-up is at Intergroup 08/09 10:30AM – 3:30PM. Area 
Convention will be held at the Crown Plaza Hotel.  

 

Grapevine – given by –  Vacant 

 

Intergroup – given by –  Vacant 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 
a) Positions have been filled, all candidates voted in unanimously.  

 

NEW BUSINESS: 
a) Effective immediately Barry K. withdraws from positions of CFC. Eric D. to set up into position.   
b) The auditors for the Group Inventory are Betsy and Gus; who are adverse in the Twelve Traditions, will be held 07/26, Saturday 

9:00AM – 3:30PM. We will need to consult with the Al Anon Group for the use of the room while the regular scheduled AA mtg. goes 
on at 12:00PM.  
 

 
A motion to adjourn at 7:53PM was made by 

 
Sandi G. 

 
seconded by 

 
Faye B. 

 
all in agreement; ending the meeting with the 

Lord’s Prayer. 

 


